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News for  
all provider types 

Authorizations Section Added to 
Provider Resource Center 
Highmark has updated the homepage of its Provider Resource Center (PRC) to include an Authorizations 
section, creating a centralized location for resources regarding authorizations. 

The Authorizations section can be found in the blue left-hand menu of the PRC. There you will find a link 
to Authorization Forms and Procedures/Service Requiring Prior Authorization. You can also access the 
Procedures/Service Requiring Authorization page by clicking on Requiring Authorization in the Quicklinks 
Bar at the top of the PRC homepage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Procedures/Service Requiring Authorizations page includes information on the following: 

• Member Eligibility and Benefits 
• Prior Authorization Code Lists 
• Obtaining Authorizations 
• Support Information 

You can still access Procedures/Service Requiring Prior Authorization under the Claims, Payment, and 
Reimbursement section and Authorization Forms under the Forms section. 
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